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My dear James:

Just recently I have heard a report 

from Professor G. V. Douglas, of his conversation 

with you. He told me very frankly of your 

critical, and at the same time, extremely kind, 

remarks about myself.

Many thanks’.

Yours sincerely,

Dr. F. Cyril James,
Principal, McGill University, 

Montreal, P. Q.


